



Tel: +1 650 693-3921 Fax: +1 650 693-3010 http://www.unicode.org

International Telecommunication Union Mr. Houlin Zhao Place des Nations CH-1211 Geneva 20 Switzerland

L2/05-370

November 17, 2005

Re: Liaison membership with the Unicode Consortium

Dear Mr. Zhao,

On behalf of the Unicode officers, I would like to welcome you and the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) as a Liaison member of the Consortium.

As the Unicode Technical Committee (UTC) Chair, I look forward to working with ITU towards the alignment and fulfillment of both our organization's goals. Attending a UTC meeting in particular will help introduce your representative to our scope of activities and to current areas of focus with the associated Unicode standards and technologies.

For planning purposes, our technical committee meetings are held four times a year, with the next meeting scheduled for February 6-9, 2005, in Mountain View, California. For details on the site, hotels, and the remaining meetings planned for 2006, please consult the Unicode calendar http://www.unicode.org/unicode/timesens/calendar.html.

The 29th Internationalization and Unicode Conference to be held in San Francisco, CA on March 6-8, 2006 is another venue where we can meet and exchange ideas. Feel free to check our home page for additional information on this event.

Again welcome to the Unicode Consortium and thank you for supporting the Unicode Standard.

Sincerely,

Lisa Moore Vice-President and UTC Chair Unicode, Inc.

## The Unicode Consortium